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June 3, 2016


Mr. Jack Cloud, Chair
Development Review Board	
Planning Development Services Division
600 2nd Street, NW
Albuquerque, NM  87102
 
RE:	REQUEST APPROVAL TO VACATE A PORTION OF A 50’ PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY
	CITY PRIOJECT NO. 1000789/1004036 
ZONE ATLAS MAP: H-12-Z 

Dear Mr. Cloud,
On behalf of our client, we request approval to vacate a portion of a 50’ Public Right-of-Way located on Cherry Lane, NW in Rio Grande Gardens Addition between Apple Lane, NW and Rio Grande, NW.

The reason for this request is that the cul-de-sac portion of the ROW north of the Duranes ditch is not being used. 

Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]


Larry W. Medrano, PS, CFedS
President
Precision Surveys, Inc.


cc:  	Jose Viramontes – Los Duranes Neighborhood Association
	William C. Herring – Los Duranes Neighborhood Association
	Monica Gilboa – Rio Grande Blvd. Neighborhood Association
	Doyle Kimbrough – Rio Grande Blvd. Neighborhood Association
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